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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers:

1 Format has been updated regarded of the journal recommendation 
2 Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer as the following ;( highlightened)

1. Comments Introduction, page 3, 2nd paragraph reads: “These stones are generally larger than 1–1.5 cm, impacted, located proximal to structures” Comment: It should read: ” These stones are generally larger than 1–1.5 cm, impacted, located proximal to strictures”. 


The authors did correct it as suggested.  

2. Discussion begins with: 

2.1- “Almost 7% of the patients in this study had large CBD stones that were not completely cleared using standard techniques at the first attempt, which is consistent with reports from other endoscopy centers.” Comment: references are missing 

The author already inserted the reference. 

  
2.2- Discussion (further dawn): ” stone size was reduced by 45%” Comment: How this reduction in per cent was assessed? 


Actually, the authors means 45% of the cases (not the stone size).

2.3- Discussion: ”Furthermore, we may have completely cleared CBD in 85.7% of patients if we had performed more sessions” Comment: This statement is pure speculative 


The author agree with this comment, thus we noted that this sentence was speculated. 

2.4- Discussion “In a Hong Kong study,8 46 patients with large CBD stones received plastic stent insertion, whereas 28 cases…” Comment: This sentence should start as a new paragraph

This sentence was re-write again for better English editing regarded of the journal recommendation. 
3 References and typesetting were corrected
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